
Hoover 
Happenings

Week of  1/13/25



Ms. Williams 
This week we worked on our writing 
and reading skills. We also matched 
objects in file folders. On Friday we 

used watercolors to paint. 



Mrs. Wohlfeill
We started a new unit in science about force and motion.  This week we make slides with 
K’Nex and experimented with force to make a ball slide down the incline!



Mrs. Becker
We used inch tiles to measure various kinds of fish. We had to decide if they met the length to 
be a keeper or not. The students did great with this measuring task!



Mrs. Hughes

A little Fun Friday with friends to end 
our busy week of learning!



Mrs. Yager
This week we researched our 
Bug’s Life Cycle  and how they 
interact with the environment!



Mrs. Beller
 Bug Researchers busy 
at  work discovering the 
life cycle of their bug!!



Ms. Culver
Our class wrote  an “All About Me” letter to a class at 
Lamphere High School. They wrote back to us and we were 
thrilled to get their letters and  they made us each a cool 
bracelet.  So much fun.



Ms. Johnson
Gaining knowledge from generating Geometric Gems! 



Mrs. Houston

We had such fun before Christmas break 
making symmetrical designs using tangram 
shapes.  



Mr. LeMere
Friday we were able to go outside for 
recess and it is so fun seeing this kids 
be able to act like kids. We presented 

our Ecosystem projects and these 
scholars did a spectacular job. They 
were a wonderful audience for one 

another and showed us what expects 
they were one they projects. 



Mrs. Gaedcke
We are really kicking it 

into high gear preparing 
for middle school and 

building up our 
responsibility!  We are 

proving we can handle 
flexible seating and 

working with our friends 
and still accomplish our 

classwork!


